27th February 2023

Dear investigators,

Kindly note that IEC has already issued a circular on 6th January 2023 regarding **discontinuation of e-EC Software** and all the projects should be submitted directly to IEC office.

It is observed that still some students are submitting their projects using this e-EC software. As the software is already discontinued, **IEC will not be able to review the projects uploaded on e-EC software and is not responsible delay in processing these** projects.

Thanking you,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Raakhi Tripathi, Member Secretary,

IEC-I.

Dr. Priyanka Prasad, Member Secretary,

IEC-II.

Dr. Swåpna Kanade Member Secretary,

IEC-III.